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April 25,2009 

Mr. Emile L. Stieffel 
Aurora Catering 
4016 Red Cypress Dr 

Dear Emile: 

joining the stampede to support the Audubon Zoo's elephants! 

On behalf of the entire Audubon Nature Institute staff, thank you for participating as a featured 
restaurant at the 2009 Zoo-TO-DO for Your generosity and loyalty is invaluable and is 
significant to the growth and improvement of Audubon Zoo. 

Audubon Zoo's elephants were celebrated this year. Proceeds from the 2009 Zoo-TO-DO for Kids will 
underwrite the restoration and expansion of the Asian Domain exhibit, the 
families of the New Orleans region. 


Thank you again for your support and dedication to Audubon Nature Institute and 
 efforts that 
made this record-breaking year. We look forward to celebrating the annual Zoo-TO-DOfor Kids 
presented by Humana with you on Friday, 30,2010. 

Sincerely, 

&. --

Kara Van de Carr French Arm M. Heslin 

Zoo-TO-DOfor Kids Gala Chairman Director of Zoo-TO-DO Events , 


Audubon Nature 6500 Street, New Orleans, L4 70118 861-6160 Fax 866 6997 


